
 

To: Board of Education  

 

From: Martin Hickman, CFO  

 

Date: 7/16/2025  

 

Re: Schedule B Recommendations 

  

 

The Schedule B Committee meets each year to review current Schedule B positions and the associated 

pay rates.  The following adjustments are recommended by the Schedule B Committee as well as the 

District Administration. 

 

Musical Director – Change pay rate from 0.04 to 0.07 of contract base salary. 

 

Assistant Musical Director – Change pay rate from 0.02 to 0.04 of contract base salary. 

 

 

After review it was determined that the work involved with the two positions combined is 

approximately the same as the Drama schedule B assignment which has a pay rate of 0.11.  The 

recommendations above combine to 0.11 of the contract base to equal the Drama rate. 

 

 

 


